
Online classes for First, Second and Third year students will be 
conducted as usual on days which student holidays (indicated yellow in 
our calendar) are announced. Students Holidays are applicable only for 
regular classes (Final year students). On Public Holidays (indicated red 
in our calendar) there will be no online classes.  
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